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Homework 
All homework will be set online. Homework is set on Wednesdays and is due in on 

Mondays. The children will have one online piece of homework a week – alternating 

between English and Maths.  
Maths homework will be set on MyMaths - https://www.mymaths.co.uk/ 

English homework will be set on PurpleMash - https://www.purplemash.com/sch/arunside 

Times Tables 
As part of their homework, the children need to practise their times tables 
regularly. By the end of year 3, all children should know off by heart their 
1,2,5,10,3,4 and 8 times tables.   

Spelling tests  
Spelling tests will be completed 
each Friday. Children will be 

given a spelling list for the half 
term that they can keep at home. 
These will also be available on 
the school website. Please can 

the children practise their 
spellings regularly at home.   

PE Lessons 
The children need to wear the school PE kit 
to school on these days below. Please send 

your child to school in their PE kits which 
are suitable for the weather that day. Both 

classes have PE on the same days.  

PE Days 

Summer 1 Summer 2 

Monday Athletics Monday Ball Skills 

Thursday Tennis Friday Cricket 
 

My Maths 
www.mymaths.co.uk  is a 

great website for the children 
to use. The children can 

additional activities as well 
as their set homework. 
Username: arunside   

Password: rectangle 143 

Reading Books 
The children will have a reading book that 

they will read at school most days and they 
should bring this home each night to read at 
home. They need to bring their book in every 
day. When they have finished their book, they 
will change their book at school. Please record 
their reading at home at least three times a 
week in here. The Reading Record books will 

be checked each Friday. 

Year 3 Summer term 

The Rainforest 

https://www.mymaths.co.uk/
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/arunside
http://www.mymaths.co.uk/


Curriculum Overview 
English 
We will be using the following books to inspire 
our writing –  

• The Great Kapok Tree 
• The Green Ship 
• Film Unit – Treasure 

The children will continue to have drama 
lessons. 

Maths 
We will be focusing on 
measurement, statistics and 
applying the four rules of 
number – multiplying, 
dividing, adding and 
subtracting.   

Geography 
The Rainforest 

Science 
Light and shadow 
Plants 
We have a bee keeper visiting us on 

Thursday 20rh June 2024.  

RE 
Pilgrimage to the River Ganges 
Hinduism  

PSHE 
Changing Me 
Relationships 

Music 
Bringing Us Together 
 

PE 
We will complete our athletics, tennis, 
ball skills and cricket units 

Computing  
PowerPoint – Presentations 
 

Art/D&T 
Art – Drawing: Growing artists 
D&T – Structures: Constructing a castle 

Spanish 

Ancient Britain 
I know how… 

International Morning  

We will be having an International Morning with St 
John’s Catholic Primary School – Wednesday 26th 
June 2024. More information to follow. 

Forest School 
Year 3 will be having Forest School sessions on Tuesdays in the summer term. 
Willow class will go for the first half term and Holly class will go for the 
second half term. There will be a separate letter sent out with more details 
and information.  

 
 

 

Miss Booth, Mrs Rutherford, Mrs Warbis, Miss Thomson and Miss 
Gardner  

The Year Three Team. 


